Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

18th November 2016

Dear Parents,

Christmas Productions

This year Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes will be performing 'A Wriggly Nativity' and 'Hey Ewe'. Our performances will be held on Tuesday 6th December at 1.30 p.m. and Wednesday 7th December at 6.00 p.m. Please note that children under the age of 5 will not be permitted to watch the performance on the Wednesday evening but are welcome to attend on Tuesday afternoon.

Unfortunately we have to limited tickets to 2 per family over both performances due to space and fire regulations. Please order your tickets on the slip below and return to school before Friday 25th November. Additional tickets will be available and we will allocate them to families as fairly as we can.

The cost of putting on this type of production is ever increasing, this year with purchasing the words, music and performing licences it has cost over £100. Although admission will be free we will be asking for generous donations to offset these costs.

Should you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

...... Wednesday 7th December 6.00 p.m.

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick